
HYDROSOFT.COM 

 

Hydrosoft changed web hosting companies on July 1, 2016 

 

There have been some problems with email during the transition. 

 

If you have a problem, send email to: 

 

hydrosoft@sbcglobal.net 

 

 

If the person you are sending email to is not an employee of  

Hydrosoft International, then the correct email address is: 

 

name@hydrosoft.net 

 

hydrosoft.net is an ISP with many email customers. 

 

 


